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Hi Naomi

Yes I am happy with us taking this approach.

Regards
 
Richard Hadley
Principal Permitting Officer - Installations
Aqua House, 20 Lionel Street, Birmingham, B3 1AQ.
 
 
( Ext Tel   02030252850
( Int Tel    32850
*      Email richard.hadley@environment-agency.gov.uk
 
 

From: Naomi Daniel <naomi.daniel01@environment-agency.gov.uk>
Sent: Friday, August 8, 2025 11:34
To: Richard Hadley <richard.hadley@environment-agency.gov.uk>
Subject: NIA NMP DuntonTechnologies
 
Hi Richard,
 
As just discussed, NAT tool advises that NIA NMP required for this application.
The reason is due to the increase in annual throughput they have asked for.
This covers campaign basis waste types coming through either hazardous or non-hazardous.
There is no change in kit, operating hours, storage, or process.
 
The permit has NIA NMP based on 215,000 tonnes through put and operator advises this should still stand.
 
I agree and am happy that this application does not require NIA NMP or associated fee.
 
Please can you confirm you are happy with this risk-based decision
 
Thanks
Naomi
 
 
Naomi Daniel
 
Senior Permitting Officer Ops-RMC-Permitting-Installations
naomi.daniel01@environment-agency.gov.uk
 
My working days are Monday, Tuesday and Friday.
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